
 
 

 
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF MILTON 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

 
INTRODUCTION DATE:   February 11, 2019  
 
SUBJECT:    Cost and Feasibility of Re-acquiring 155 Ruhl Drive  
 
CONSIDERATION DATE:            February 11, 2019 
     
REQUESTED BY:      Councillor Ali 
 
SECONDED BY:      Councillor Hamid 
 
WHEREAS  the Town of Milton, over the years has been involved in the acquisition and sale of 

property through consideration of reports from Executive Services on Property Management 

Strategy; 

  

AND WHEREAS the residents around the Sunny Mount Park wish to understand the feasibility 

of re-acquiring, for Town purposes, the former Ruhl property located at 155 Ruhl Drive;  

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Staff report back to Council in the next Property 

Management Strategy report, the cost and feasibility of re-acquiring the former Ruhl property 

at 155 Ruhl Drive. 
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